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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Vote by mail is the best way to ensure the most amount of people get a voice (and 

choice) in our democratic process. Eliminating this option would severely affect the 

population's options to vote, especially for working class individuals with limited time. 

I am strongly opposed to eliminating the vote by mail option. 

 

If anything we should be expanding the options to vote, such as digital submissions 

online after verification of identity. 

 

I have yet to see any proper justification in eliminating this option for Oregon 

residents, especially since there's been no evidence of mass voter fraud happening 

in Oregon. 


